January 10, 2012
Republic of The Gambia
Attorney General and Minister of Justice
Hon. Edward Anthony Gomez Esq.
Marina Parade
Banjul The Gambia West Africa
To Whom It May Concern:
Please accept this as my personal letter of recommendation for Ms. Audrey Gardner.  . 
I recently retired after 25 years from Delta Air Lines as Manager of the Delta Sky Clubs Customer Experience.  I was responsible for the overall customer experience strategy, design and execution for Delta’s network of fifty-four club locations around the world.  During my last 10 years, I worked with many professionals within the entire Delta Sky Club inter-office and field teams.  And there was one individual that stood out above the rest, Ms. Audrey Gardner. 
Audrey is responsible for the facility maintenance of the eight Delta Sky Club facilities in the Atlanta Hartsfield-Jackson International airport.  She was my key point person at the local station for maintaining all furniture, fixtures, equipment and facility aesthetics in these clubs.  Additionally, she was my prime point of contact within the field operations group for new facility construction projects too. There was never a moment when I had doubt Audrey was not on top of it all. 
Audrey is an extremely dedicated individual who will do whatever it takes to accomplish the tasks she is presented.  She has undying energy which carries her through the longest of hours.  And even then, she has the most pleasant demeanor always, of any one I have ever met.  This has earned her the respect of her colleagues, business partners and suppliers.  She was truly a delight to work with.  There were often times when I wished I had a dozen more Audrey Gardners. She is just that good. 
It my honest hope Audrey will continue to excel in her future endeavors.  And that her hard work and dedication to everything she tackles is acknowledged, publicly recognized and awarded.  
Sincerely,

Joe Leach

joe.leach@gmail.com

Phone:  678-296-8571
